BLOUNT MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
Maryville, Tennessee

Board of Directors with Terms Expiring December 2018

Ms. Carolyn Forster is a contract consultant with KUB. She was the
Executive Director of Leadership Blount County from 1995 through 2004. She
began serving on the Board in March 2013 and is appointed by the Blount
County Commission.

Mr. Clarence Williams is retired from the Tennessee Valley Authority where
he served as director of equal opportunity compliance. He has served on the
Board since January 2007 and is appointed by the Blount County
Commission.




